
  

 

26 January 2024 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

Reception  Mia for some amazing Maths work 

St Cecilia  Maxim for excellent effort in writing and phonics 

St Bernadette Laura for working hard in all lessons and contributing to class 

   discussions 

St Anthony Victoria for super behaviour and listening in our swimming lessons 

St Christopher Kashish for working hard and showing her commitment to her learning 

   by improving her punctuality 

 

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

Reception  Frankie for being an excellent friend  

St Cecilia  Freya for always coming into class with such a big smile 

St Bernadette Jackson for making good choices and working hard in all lessons 

   this week 

St Anthony Amrita for being a lovely ‘reading buddy’ to Sir Aubrey Ward 

St Christopher Luke for being a good friend and living out our Mission Statement 

   ‘Live and Learn as Friends of Jesus’ 

 

Well done to you all. 

 

Mass and Assembly 

 

Wednesday 31 January 2024  St Bernadette’s Class 10.00 am St Peter’s old church 

 

Friday 2 February 2024  St Cecilia’s Class 2.30 pm school hall 

 

Parents and Grandparents welcome to attend. 

 

50 Years at Prospect Road : Week beginning 5 February 2024 

 

The week’s celebration begins with Bishop David saying Mass at St Peter’s Church at  

6.30 pm on Monday 5 February 2024 with light refreshments after at school.  All are 

welcome.  Please let any past pupils you are in contact with know.  The children will be 

having their own celebrations:- 

 

Tuesday 6 February 2024 – ‘Come and work with your child’ from 9.30 am – 10.30 am. 

Parents and Grandparents are welcome  too. 

 

They will be tie dying items during the week.  Please provide your child with a white or 
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pale item of clothing/material.  Please send this in on Friday 2 February 2024.   

 

We will also be having a ‘decades singalong’ and burying a time capsule to be opened by 

future pupils.  We will end the week with a 70’s Mufti and disco (paid for by the FoSP).  

This will be on Thursday 8 February 2024. 

 

Mrs Taylor has been successful in securing donations from a number of Marlow businesses 

including Gail’s and Burgers.  Thank you to them.  We would appreciate help with 

refreshments and are holding a mufti day on Friday 2 February when the children wear 

their own clothes and would ask for donations either monetary (suggested donation of £3) 

or a bottle of red/white wine, soft drinks or Prosecco. 

 

Book Fair 

 

The Book Fair is open today for the last time from 3.15 pm to 3.45 pm.  Thank you to all 

those who have already visited and helped us in buying new books for our children. 

 

Individual Photographs : Thursday 1 February 2024 

 

Individual and sibling photos will be taken on Thursday 1 February 2024.  Children need to 

be wearing correct winter uniform.  St Bernadette’s class will receive information about 

uniform and changing for their Viking Day. 

 

St Anthony’s P.E. day will be Friday instead of Thursday next week. 

 

Families with pre-school siblings can have photos taken from 8.30 am. 

 

Nativity Card Competition 

 

Before Christmas the children took part in the annual Knights of St Columba Nativity Card 

Competition. 

 

Congratulations to:- 

 

Paola and Blessing  KS1 winners 

Angela and Jack (Year 5) KS2 winners 

 

Attendance Awards 

 

Last week 50 children’s names were entered into the weekly draw (children with 100% 

attendance and no lates last week).  Congratulations to Ava, whose name was drawn.  I 

hope to see more children eligible this week and have noticed an improvement in 

punctuality with some children already.  Keep it up! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


